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Diane Israel 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Alan 

Diane Israel 
13 April 2012 16:22 
'Wife, Alan' 
Forrest, Andrew 
RE: St Martin's Chruch Hall, Vicars Road, London NW5 

Thank you for your comments below. 
I have just spoken to Andrew Forrest and subject to the amendments requested below, he has no further comments 
to make on the scheme. 
We will therefore amend our drawings and submit the application next week. 

Regards 
Diane Israel 
Inhouse Design Associates 

From: Wito, Alan [mailto:Alan.Wito@Camden,gov.uk) 
Sent., 11 April 2012 13:47 
To: Diane Israel 
Cc. Forrest, Andrew 
Subject: RE: St Martin's Chruch Hall, Vicars Road, London NW5 

Dear Diane 

I've gone through the revised plans and can make the following comments regarding the scheme. 

Front elevation — The leaded windows should be retained, however it should be acceptable to replace the ground floor 
window to match the rest. 

West elevation — The leaded windows should be retained, however it should be acceptable to replace the door with a 
window to match the rest. 

East elevation — The leaded windows should be retained. 

North elevation — The windows should match the size of those on the previously "approved" scheme. The drawings 
show this elevation will be 'covered" up to second floor, it is preferable that the brickwork remains exposed unless 
there is a strong justification for covering it (we were not able to view this elevation at the site visit except from 
Barrington Close some distance to the north), 

Internal works — Any features which survive such as fireplaces and dads panelling (around the inside of the main wall) 
should be retained. 

The recycling and waste storage is located at the front of the building, is there an alternative, more discrete location, 
where this can go? 

Regards 

Alan Who 
Senior Planner (Conservation) 

Telephone: 020 7974 6392 


